
Emerald Class Newsletter 

18.11.2016 – Term 2 

 

What have we been learning? 

As promised some of the zoo pictures this week. The children have been telling me all about what 

they learnt about the rainforest.  

    

 

This week we collected leaves and studied the shape of them through rubbings and we have been 

investigating measuring of lengths and heights in cm.  

We also started learning about the great fire of London. We worked together to complete the 

timeline of events and explored creating fire pictures using different materials.  

As part of our PE sessions we have been learning different styles of dance from the UK. This week we 

started learning a Scottish dance focusing on moving different parts of the body in combination.  

 

Thank you to all of you helping the children learn their lines for the play, they are doing brilliantly! It is 

great if they know the line said before theirs so they know when they are saying their lines.  

With Christmas fast approaching, please remember to use easyfundraising.org.uk when shopping on-

line with Amazon etc. to help raise funds for the school. 

Please make sure you keep the path clear by the barrier where children exit the school, so they do 

not have to walk round it. Thank you 

 
Next Week 

The next UK dance we will be learning is 

from Wales.  

We will continue with our learning on the 

rainforest and will be looking into the 

structure of plants and flowers.  

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Christmas play – 6th December 2:45-

3:15 

8th December – 10:45-11:30 


